Mercer, Jennifer

From: Gilles-Leah

Sent: Friday, March 25, 2011 9:24 AM

To: pm@pm.gc.ca; sos.gulf@gmail.com; Ruelokke, Max; Information
Subject: Old Harry

To whom it may concern,

We are totally against the drilling of a deep water exploration well, called Old Harry, in the Laurentian Trench,
north of the Magdalene Islands.

This project will have a serious impact on the environment. Please stop this project and declare a moratorium on oil
drilling inside the gulf. We are also asking for a strategic environmental assessment with a full panel review and
comprehensive, regional public consultation process so that we have a chance to take a hard look at the science,
espectally new information from the Gult of Mexico, and take time to debate and decide what is in the best interests
of the Canadian people, the economy and the environment.

Sincerely

Leah and Gilles Michaud



